
ADDRESS OF HIS HOLINESS POPE FRANCIS TO MEMBERS OF THE REUNION 
OF AID AGENCIES FOR THE ORIENTAL CHURCHES (R.O.A.C.O.) 

Clementine Hall 
 

26 June 2014 
 

Link  

[…] In a special way, I join you in telling our brothers and sisters in Syria and Iraq, 
their bishops and priests, that the Catholic Church is close to them. The Church is 

likewise close to our brothers and sisters in the Holy Land and the Middle East, but 
also to the beloved people of Ukraine in the critical situation in which they find 
themselves, and to the people of Romania. This closeness and concern is expressed 

in the works which your agencies carry out. I urge you to continue your generous 
efforts to help them. Your works of relief and assistance in nations most affected by 

these crises respond to basic needs, particularly of those who are powerless and 
most vulnerable, as well as the many young people tempted to leave their 
homeland. And since communities of Eastern Christians are present worldwide, you 

are working everywhere to bring relief to the displaced and to refugees, restoring 
their dignity and their security in full respect for their identity and religious 

freedom. [...] 
  

 
  

https://w2.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/speeches/2014/june/documents/papa-francesco_20140626_aiuto-chiese-orientali.html

